Metropolitan Service District
527 SW Hall Portland, Oregon 97201 503/221-1646

Memorandum

Date: April 3, 1980
To: Bill Ockert
From: Mike Burton

Subject: Bi-State Technical Sub-Committee

I would like to appoint you to serve as my representative
on the Bi-State Technical Sub-Committee of the Bi-State

Task Force.

MB:pd

cc: Denton Kent



